
 

 

From:   LDF <ldf@scania.com>  
Sent:   vrijdag 10 januari 2020 13:09 
To:   Liviu Prodan <L.Prodan@eurol.com> 
Subject:  Eurol Geo-Max FE 5W-30 
 
Dear sender, 
By sending you this e-mail Scania confirm that we have acted on your request sent in on 5 December 
2019. 
We can verify that formulation code xxxxxxxxx marketed under trade name Eurol Geo-Max FE 5W-
30 in SAE 5W-30  viscosity class is using an oil blend corresponding to specification Scania LDF-4. 
 
The quality of the product is not in any way approved by Scania by this mail, as we have no insight in 
your supply logistics nor production process. This confirmation will expire two years from the date of 
this e-mail. Extension of confirmation may be possible by sending an email incl. product name and 
formulation code to: LDF@scania.com, two months prior to the confirmation expiry date. 
 
Scania is free to withdraw the confirmation at any time and will if so inform you y replying to the e-
mail requesting the original confirmation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
LDF support 
Scania CV AB 
SE-151 87 Södertälje, Sweden 
LDF@scania.com 
www.scania.com | www.facebook.com/scaniagroup 

 
 


